MSU Meeting Agenda: May 6th, 2014
I. Presentation of minutes from April 8th, 2014

a. Minutes approved 

II.
Report from the MSU Officers
A. President—Chris Larsen
i. Parking Issues
a. Hopefully won’t be an issue again this year

b. In the case that Lot C (aka the parking garage) does fill up, you can call me at (401) 595-6713 and I can call the grounds manager to have the gate to Lot 9 lifted (at northwest corner of the parking garage)

c. These issues have again been voiced to the administration

d. Also: If you are not going to use your parking for a period of 4 weeks before June 30th this summer you can get a reimbursement

ii. Keurig New Location

a. If you have not yet noticed, the Keurig from room 340 has made its way down to the SAC lunch room area
b. Will be more convenient for those studying while others are taking exams
iii. Congrats to the newly elected Interest Group leaders

a. Be on the lookout for an email from me in the not too distant future containing:

a. The Stritch leadership handbook

b. Instructions for getting your $100 from MSU next year
c. Jared will also be giving a presentation at the beginning of the year on how to get the $100
iv. Last meeting until August
a. Keep up the studying for a few more weeks
b. Thank you all for a great year!

B. Vice-President—Tracey Thompson
i. SHAB
a. Wellness Fair
1. Worked out well, people enjoyed trail mix, massages, dogs, etc., going to make an annual event

b. Loyola Larynx

1. New website, links online right now, let Tracey know if you would like to submit anything or if you have thoughts on how it should be circulated.  

C.
Treasurer—Jared Miller


i.
New budget proposal for 2014-2015 fiscal year
A. No big changes from last year

B. Some M4 stuff is going to be coming in, will change the balance slightly 
C. Will have about $19,000 left over at this point, but probably around $15,000 at the end of the year
D. Golf tournament is up in the air
E. 44 interest groups, will re allocate money after requests next year
F. Removing 2,000 from formal to St. Lukes
G. Added powderpuff game
H. Added wellness fair
I. Student faculty social-hopefully get a little more for that
ii. Wine questions with formal-was location not money problem
iii. Add money to AIDS talent show 

D. Secretary—Elizabeth Billquist
IV.
Report from Class Presidents

A. M1 – Lizzy Carroll

a. TGIF-good day, good turnout

b. Extra white coats (22) come in this Monday, look out for email

c. Planning on end of the year party for after HD exam
i. Two parts, miller meadows bbq and later in the evening (can anyone with a big backyard host pregame?)

d. Orientation-will take ideas for social events, suggestions, etc.

e. Technology survey, sent to admin today, hopefully start to get resolved over summer

i. Lecture streaming

ii. Downloading videos

iii. Wifi issues

iv. Loyola app centralizing resources?
B. M2 – Hani Kuttab

a. Not much, finished finals on Thursday, start studying on Monday,

b. Friday night boards dinners in may for class 
C. M3 – Caileigh Pudela
a. Finishing up, two months, applying for away rotations, applications open in the fall, getting started on that
D. M4 – She came! 
a. All done! But some people technically not done till Friday

b. Graduation in a week and a half
c. Disorientation next week, then during weekend there will be baccalaureate, honors reception downtown, graduation! 
V.
Reports from Stritch or University Committees


A. Medical Council Meeting –April 21st
i. Research Building
a. Steel framework should be finished within the month

b. Still on schedule despite all of the inclement weather in the early months of 2014
ii. International Electives

a. The Office of Education has been looking into international electives in both Japan and France

VI.
Reports from MSU committees

VII.
Reports from Student Organizations

VIII.
Reports from OSR Rep


Sarah Hale – Highlights from AAMC Meeting in San Diego



Met other students, focused on student well-being

1. Cirriculum “flipping the classroom” students become teachers, we do that second year. Our mix between flipping and traditional is good, good job!

2. Diversity- try to bring in diversity but are we actually causing interaction. Cultural competency 

3. Advice for matching- talk to people outside, residency people, deans letter, away rotation. Applying for multiple specialties, if doing that do it at different institutions 

4. Stereotype threat- everyone is worried about being judged for what the specialty 

5. LGBT, do we do research, support training sessions, small group, mentor, safe space 

6. Other schools wondering about mental health services, most schools don’t have it, so yay us! 
IX.
Reports from CCA (Central Curriculum Authority)

X.
Unfinished Business
i. Stritch Online Bookstore

a. Still a possibility

b. Follett has expressed that they would like to meet our financial expectations, being looked into more
i. Interest groups who have sold Stritch items as fundraisers, I need your info!

c. Roger Russell plans to continue to look into this and will try to have some sort of proposal for us for the August meeting.
XI.
New Business 

XII.
Funding Requests
XIV.
Room for Improvement: 

Things we can change: Big things or Small things
Next meeting will be held in August! Stay tuned for the date and time…
Thank you for taking the time to be here tonight!

